
 

 
 
 

 
 

MOTIONS PENDING REPORT 

8.1 Tripartite Agreement with the Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues and 
Community Leagues - Draft Changes (A. Knack) 

Councillor A. Knack stated that at the next regular meeting of Community and Public Services 
Committee, he would move the following: 

That Administration provide a draft for changes to the Tripartite agreement with the 
Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues and community leagues to allow leagues to 
lease out their halls to for-profit entities, including but not limited to recreation service 
providers, and return to the Committee meeting on December 2, 2020. 

● Notice of Motion Given: November 2/4, 2020, City Council 
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